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R. David Clovis
Senior Reactor Engineer
February 16, 1993i

Mr. Marvin Mendonca
r3 r,m US NRC, Region IV

Project Manager, ISU AGN-201
UNIVERSITY License #50-284

OWFN 11-B-20
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Hendonca:

Enclosed is a copy of the new requalification program we are
Colk :e of currently using here at Idaho State University. I am1
Emgimmg requesting that this requal program be reviewed for approvalD,"d" by the NRC. This requalification program has been reviewed
83209-8000 and approved by our Reactor Safety Committee.

If you have any questions concerning the requal program,
please feel free to call Dr. Kevan C. Crawford at (208) 236-
3125 or myself at (208) 236-3637.
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Sincerely,

f. Ah h

R. David Clovis
Senior Reactor Engineer
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